
From: danao@cinemastreet.net <danao@cinemastreet.net>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Nicole Franklinnicoleedits@gmail.com

alexis@cinemastreet.netalexis@cinemastreet.net
Date: 6/23/2015 11:49:46 AM

Subject: Request for Interview with Gov. Nikki Haley - July 21st or 22nd.

Dear Ms. Adams,
 
Nicole Franklin (creator of the Little Brothers Series www.LittleBrotherFilm.com  you can see more 
about her here as well www.NicoleFranklin.com) and I (http://www.cinemastreet.net/about.html) Dana 
Offenbach are coming to Charlotte on July 20th and 21st to collect research material via videotaped 
interviews for our untitled documentary on the status of race relations in our country.  We are more 
specifically looking at why people of different races fear each other.
 
As I'm sure you know, Gov Haley's call to remove the Confederate Flag from the State Capitol 
building is incredibly heroic and we would REALLY like to speak with her on camera.  We can do this 
in 30 minutes and if only allowed 15, we would take it.  We will prepare our list of questions and send 
it to you in advance, and we will work with the governor to make sure she is comfortable with our 
questions.  We will make ourselves available at any time for this.
 
Being that this is a female driven documentary, having an interview with the governor would mean a 
lot to us, both professionally and personally.
 
Looking forward to your thoughts.
 
Dana
 
Dana Offenbach
CinemaStreet Pictures, LLC

917.825.0204
CinemaStreet.net
 
This e-mail is confidential and may be privileged.  Use or disclosure of it by anyone other than a designated addressee is unauthorized.  
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by e-mail and delete this e-mail and any attachments without copying or 
further disclosure.
 

 

mailto:danao@cinemastreet.net%20%3Cdanao@cinemastreet.net%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:nicoleedits@gmail.com
mailto:alexis@cinemastreet.net
http://www.LittleBrotherFilm.com
http://www.NicoleFranklin.com

